
TOWN BOARD
GARNERVILLE, NY
APRIL 15, 2015

The Town Board of the Town of Haverstraw held a Special Meeting on Wednesday, April 15,
2015 at 3:00 p.m. in the Meeting Room of the Town Hall, One Rosman Road, Garnerville, New
York.

The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

On Roll Call the following members answered to their names:

Supervisor Howard T. Phillips, Jr.
Councilman Isidro Cancel
Councilman Vincent J. Gamboli
Councilman John J. Gould
Councilman Hector L. Soto

ESTABLISH TEMPORARY GREENS KEEPER POSITION AT THE PHILIP J.
ROTELLA MEMORIAL GOLF COURSE

Councilman Cancel offered the following resolution, which was seconded by
Councilman Gamboli, and on roll call unanimously adopted.

180-15 RESOLVED, THAT THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF
HAVERSTRAW IS ESTABLISHING A THREE (3) MONTH TEMPORARY GREENS
KEEPER POSITION AT THE PHILIP J. ROTELLA MEMORIAL GOLF COURSE
FOR THE PURPOSE OF TRAINING.

BOARDMEMBERS

No Comments.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

None.

ADJOURNMENT

181-15 Motion was made by Councilman Soto and seconded by
Councilman Cancel to adjourn the Special Meeting.

KAREN L. BULLEY
Town Clerk


